
Unfinished Business Item 13.1 

Future Connection for the Farewell Creek Trail 

At the April 4, 2022, Council meeting, Council passed the following Resolution #C-092-22: 
 

That Staff be directed to complete the future connection for the Farewell Creek 
trail near Darlington Blvd. in 2022. 
Motion Referred, see following motions 

 
That Item 9.1 - Future Connection for Farewell Creek Trail, be referred to the 
May 2, 2022, Council meeting. 
 


